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  Japan Report ,1973
  Road Vehicle Automation 8 Gereon Meyer,Sven
Beiker,2021-07-08 This book is the eight volume of
a sub-series on Road Vehicle Automation, published
as part of the Lecture Notes in Mobility. Written
by researchers, engineers and analysts from around
the globe, the contributions are based on oral and
poster presentations from the Automated Vehicles
Symposium (AVS) 2020, held on July 27–30, 2020, as
a fully virtual event. The book explores public
sector activities, human factors aspects, vehicle
systems and other related technological
developments, as well as transportation
infrastructure planning, which are expect to
foster and support road vehicle automation.
  Discussion Paper on Intelligent Vehicle-highway
Systems ,1989
  Report to Congress on Intelligent Vehicle-
highway Systems United States. Department of
Transportation. Office of the Secretary,1990
  Innovations in Intelligent Machines -2 Toyohide
Watanabe,Lakhmi C Jain,2011-10-26 This research
volume is a continuation of our previous volume on
intelligent machines. We have laid the foundation
of intelligent machines in Springer SCI Series
Volume 70 by including the possible and successful
applications of computational intelligence
paradigms in machines for mimicking the human
behaviour. The present volume includes the recent
advances in intelligent paradigms and innovative
applications such as document processing, language
translation, English academic writing, crawling
system for web pages, web-page retrieval
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technique, aggregate k-Nearest Neighbour for
answering queries, context-aware guide,
recommendation system for museum, meta-learning
environment, case-based reasoning approach for
adaptive modelling in exploratory learning,
discussion support system for understanding
research papers, system for recommending e-
Learning courses, community site for supporting
multiple motor-skill development, community size
estimation of internet forum, lightweight
reprogramming for wireless sensor networks,
adaptive traffic signal controller and virtual
disaster simulation system. This book is directed
to engineers, scientists, researchers, professor
and the undergraduate/postgraduate students who
wish to explore the applications of intelligent
paradigms further.
  Intelligent Road Transport Systems Yunpeng
WANG,Xinping YAN,Guangquan LU,Chaozhong
WU,2022-05-17 In recent years, the application of
intelligent transportation systems (ITS) has
steadily expanded, and has become a hot spot of
common interest to universities, scientific
research institutes, enterprises and institutions
in the transportation field. ITS is the product of
the deep integration of modern high-tech in the
transportation industry, and its development has
accompanied that of modern high-tech. ITS is now
also becoming part of the Internet of Things
(IoT), and is expected to contribute significantly
to making our cities smarter and connecting with
other infrastructure. Although there are many
monographs and textbooks on intelligent
transportation, with the advancement of technology
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and changes in demand, the key technologies of ITS
are also rapidly changing. This book chiefly
focuses on the main technologies of ITS, examining
them from four perspectives: “sense” (perception
and management of traffic information, chapters 2
& 3), “transmission” (interaction of traffic
information, chapter 4), “prediction” (prediction
of traffic states, chapter 6) and “application”
(intelligent transportation applications, chapters
6 through 10). Given its scope, the book can be
used as a textbook for undergraduates or
graduates, as well as a reference book for
research institutes and enterprises. This book
emphasizes the use of basis traffic engineering
principles and state-of-art methodologies to
develop functional designs. It largely reflects
the authors’ own experience in adapting these
methodologies to ITS design. For example, the book
addresses various forms of data collection, models
used to predict and evaluate traffic states,
comprehensive description in connected vehicles,
applications for users and traffic managers, etc.
The knowledge gained here will allow designers to
estimate the performance differences among
alternatives and gauge their potential benefits
for functional design purposes. To gain the most
from the book, readers should be somewhat familiar
with the field of traffic engineering and
interested in ITS.
  Proceedings ,1988
  Japanese Telecommunications Ruth Taplin,Masako
Wakui,2006-02-01 Presenting a comprehensive survey
of the telecommunications industry in Japan,
Taplin and Wakui cover the different sectors of
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the industry – including mobile, broadband and
satellite, whilst considering key questions such
as the structure and economics of the industry,
government policy, and international relations
issues connected to the industry. The volume
brings together unique analysis by renowned
experts in the telecommunications field. One major
overall problem is that, unlike many other
industries, Japan has lagged behind other
countries in telecommunications. Japanese
Telecommunications considers why this should be
so, showing how far this is attributable to an
unmodernized industry structure, and assessing the
measures being taken to address the problem. After
over a decade of struggle, Japan has recorded
rapid uptake of broadband, and Japanese advanced
mobile services have become increasingly
successful on a global scale. Japan has also
undergone regulatory reform, and competition
policy is now given top priority by government.
Taplin and Wakui examine the most recent
developments and provide signposts for the future.
  Progress in WWW Research and Development Yanchun
Zhang,Ge Yu,Elisa Bertino,Guandong Xu,2008-04-29
Coverage in this proceedings volume includes data
mining and knowledge discovery, wireless, sensor
networks and grid, XML and query processing and
optimization, security, information extraction,
semantic Web and Web applications, and workflow
and middleware.
  Traffic and Granular Flow ' 05 Andreas
Schadschneider,Thorsten Pöschel,Reinhart
Kühne,Michael Schreckenberg,Dietrich E.
Wolf,2007-04-20 This book again continues the
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biannual series of (now six) conference
proceedings, which has become a classical
reference in traffic and granular research alike.
It addresses new developments at the borderline
between physics, engineering and computational
science. Complex systems, where many simple
agents, be it vehicles or particles, give rise to
surprising and fascinating phenomena.
  Assessment of Advanced Technologies for
Relieving Urban Traffic Congestion Peter
Davies,1991
  Advanced Traveler Information Systems , Advanced
Traveler Information Systems explores the whole
traveler information supply chain, from needs
analysis and data collection to information
processing and dissemination. It provides you with
the first comprehensive, balanced view of both the
public and private sides of the traveler
information business. You get an indepth review of
the public sector information domain with
extensive case studies, practical advice and
guidance based on real world experiences. This
book directly addresses the need to provide
sufficient information to support travel behavoir
changes and make the best use of limited public
funds. It offers you a sound perspective on the
key issue of fair valuation of traveler
information related data, and presents some
possible new approaches for you to consider. If
you are seeking the latest information on
transportation efficiency and effectiveness, or
looking for ways to exploit related new
opportunities in the field, this book is must
reading for you.
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  Civil Engineering in Japan ,1987
  Advances in Network-Based Information Systems
Leonard Barolli,Tomoya Enokido,Makoto
Takizawa,2017-08-21 This book highlights the
latest research findings, innovative research
results, methods and development techniques from
both theoretical and practical perspectives
related to the emerging areas of information
networking and their applications. It includes the
Proceedings of the 20th International Conference
on Network-Based Information Systems (NBiS-2017),
held on August 24–26, 2017 in Toronto, Canada.
Today’s networks and information systems are
evolving rapidly. Further, there are dynamic new
trends and applications in information networking
such as wireless sensor networks, ad hoc networks,
peer-to-peer systems, vehicular networks,
opportunistic networks, grid and cloud computing,
pervasive and ubiquitous computing, multimedia
systems, security, multi-agent systems, high-speed
networks, and web-based systems. These networks
are expected to manage the increasing number of
users, provide support for a range of services,
guarantee the quality of service (QoS), and
optimize their network resources. In turn, these
demands are the source of various research issues
and challenges that have to be overcome – and
which these Proceeding address.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,2002
  ITS Handbook ,1996
  International Comparative Perspectives on the
Treatment of “Urban Diseases” Lu
Xiaocheng,2022-03-30 With an integration of
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theories, comparative and empirical studies, this
book aims to find a treatment for Beijing’s “urban
diseases” and coordinate a low-carbon development
plan for the Beijing-Tianjin-Hebei region in
China. Unprecedented industrialization and
unconventional urbanization caused a series of
“urban diseases” for developing cities across the
globe. By summarizing and exploring the evolution
and phased characteristics of “urban diseases”,
the author implements theories across classical
sociology, human ecology, community school, and
low-carbon city as the base for policy
recommendations. This book also provides in-depth
examinations and comparative studies of other
metropolises’ experiences in controlling “urban
diseases”. Cities such as New York, London, and
Tokyo were modeled to propose the most appropriate
low-carbon development plan for the Beijing-
Tianjin-Hebei region. With a focus on developing
cities in Northern China, this book will be a
great read to all scholars and students of
environmental studies, development studies, urban
studies, and contemporary China studies. It will
also be a great addition for those who are
interested in social conflicts and economic
development.
  The Computer Engineering Handbook Vojin G.
Oklobdzija,2001-12-26 There is arguably no field
in greater need of a comprehensive handbook than
computer engineering. The unparalleled rate of
technological advancement, the explosion of
computer applications, and the now-in-progress
migration to a wireless world have made it
difficult for engineers to keep up with all the
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developments in specialties outside their own
  Public Roads ,1997
  FHWA Study Tour for Highway Safety Management
Practices in Japan, Australia, and New Zealand Joe
Georges Bared,1995
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